
CITY OF NEW ORLEANS 
CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 

 
POLICY MEMORANDUM NO. 59(R)     June 23, 2003 
 
TO:  All Departments, Boards, Agencies and Commissions 
 
FROM:  Charles L. Rice, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
SUBJECT: UNCLASSIFIED SERVICE PAY PLAN 
 
 

I. PURPOSE. 
 

This memorandum issues an amended unclassified service pay plan reflecting 
changes through June, 2003. This memorandum also includes a list of 
classifications for elected officials and related personnel who are not in 
the unclassified service (“Z” listing). 

 
II. INQUIRIES. 

 
Questions concerning the unclassified service pay plan should be directed 
to the Personnel Division of the Chief Administrative Office at 565-6550 
or 6551.  
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Attachments: Unclassified Service Pay Plan 

Elected officials and related Personnel not in Unclassified 
Pay Plan (“Z” listing) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


